
Appaloosa Horse Club Announces Results of 2024 Membership Ballots 

  

MOSCOW, Idaho — Results from the Appaloosa Horse Club (ApHC) Membership Vote were finalized as 
of Nov. 1, 2024. Agenda items on this year’s ballot consisted of ApHC Board of Director elecƟons and the 
selling of its main office.  

Board of Directors were elected from each of the six ApHC territories and will begin their term of 
service on Jan. 1. Board of Directors elected include Richard Maggard (Territory I), Brent Woolery 
(Territory II), Nicholas Beil (Territory III), Sean Schembri (Territory IV), Theron McCammond (Territory 
V)and Lori Wunderlich (Territory VI). Each of these Board of Directors will serve a four-year term.  

The proposal to sell the ApHC main office located in Moscow, Idaho passed with an 82.67% favorable 
vote. The ApHC will begin developing a relocaƟon plan, and more details are to come.  

The ApHC would like to extend its graƟtude to each of its members for voƟng in this year’s elecƟon. 
CongratulaƟons to each of the newly elected Board of Directors.   

 


